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A word from the Headteacher 
Another half term complete and plenty of activity across the school as always.  
In assemblies, children have been thinking about the qualities that make a good leader, expressing our feelings around 
the things we love to do, and reflecting on our responses to good and bad times in relation to the season of Lent. We 
have celebrated children who do something for the benefit of others, and those who have bounced back from a 
setback.  We had Chris and Alex visit us this week from St Luke’s Church. They shared inspiring stories of people 
achieving their dreams and goals when they reached their ‘enough is enough’ moment and how these people made a 
difference. 
Wishing you a good half term. 
Sarah Gilliver 

Ask Your Child…  
This is a way to start to discuss your child’s learning. You 
aren’t expected to know the answers.  
Reception- If you could have a super power, what would it 
be? 
Year 1- How do Muslims welcome a new baby into the faith? 
Year 2-  What do you think are the best ways of keeping 
healthy? 
Year 3- Can you explain how forces make a windmill turn? 
Year 4-? 
Year 5- Can you explain the difference between improper 
fractions and mixed numbers? 
Year 6- How do you find percentages of amounts? 

Dates for your Diary: 
19th -23rd February           Half term  
*25th & 26th March             Parent Consultations 
Friday 29th March to Friday 12th April   Easter Break 
20th May                            Sport and Art Week 
27th May to 31st May       Half Term 
3rd June INSET day 
Tea Party TBC Summer Term 
* Adjusted date 
 

Sporting results 
We have had some fabulous sporting results over recent 
weeks. Children are playing really well in their teams, 
supporting each other, celebrating and demonstrating 
great sportsmanship. Keep it up Windermere! 
 
Girls football 6-4 Win at St Peters 
Netball 10-6 Win at St Peters  
Netball Home Match 10-6 Win against Samuel Ryder  
Netball Home Match 5-0 Win against Aboyne Lodge 

World Book Day and Comic Relief 

We will be marking World Book Day on Friday 8th 

March (a day later). No elaborate costumes needed. 

We will be dressing up as words/vocabulary. More 

details, and examples, to follow after half term. 

Comic Relief will be supported through celebrating Red 

Nose Day on Friday 15th March. Further details to 

follow. 

Pupil Council 
After some great posters and speeches, children have elected 
their new Pupil Council. Well done to: Ayo, Charlotte, Riley, 
Leah, Belle, Wyatt, Henry, Saoirse, Ola, Alice, Ed, Bertie and 
Mia. They already have their first discussion topic to share 
with their class and are really keen to make a difference. 

Headteacher Hot Chocolate  
Well done to the following children who have worked hard 
over this half term to earn themselves a spot at the 
Headteacher Hot Chocolate celebration: 
James, Milly, Leah, Carter, Imogen, Stefaniia, Jack, Lottie, 
Yahya, April, Jasmine, Bogdan, Ayyub and Lily. 
Children shared what they thought they had done well this 
half term: “Just got on with it” and “Never gave up” were two 
of the responses. Lessons for us all. 


